

D.J.G. DEVELOPMENT

January 19, 2012

Representative Cathy Munoz State Capitol Room 403 Juneau AK, 99801

RE: House Bill 264

Dear Representative Munoz:

I support your House Bill 264 allowing for the deferral of municipal property taxes.

Considering the cost of construction and the economics of the market place HB 264 should assist construction in the Juneau promoting the increase in long term available housing for the community.

If you require any assistance, please contact me. Thank you for all the work you are doing for our community.

Sincerely,

Hugh N. Grant